
Dear Families,

We know it's a little early to be saying this, but the holidays are just around the corner.
The purpose of the Holiday Giving Program is to support members of our APW
community.  If you are interested in our Holiday Giving Program for your own family,
please fill out the attached form.  Please return the form with your name and your
school age child/ren name by November 10, 2022. If you have any questions, please
call the main office.

If you are interested in picking a tag, beginning November 16th we will have our
holiday garland displayed by the main office. Items and general donations will need
to be returned by Friday, December 9th at school. 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Brittany House                                    Crystal Reynolds
School Social Worker                          School Counselor
(315)625-5228                                      (315)625-5208
BHouse@apw.cnyric.org                    CReynolds@apw.cnyric.org

Happy Holidays





  Parents Name: _______________________________________
  School Age Child(s) Name, Age, Grade, Clothing Size & 
  Interests: 
 ________________________________________________________
 ________________________________________________________
 ________________________________________________________
 ________________________________________________________
 ________________________________________________________
 ________________________________________________________

Please return by Thursday, November 10, 2022

Happy Holidays


